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EASTER BONNET PARADE! It’s a welcome back to Term 5 with a look back to Term 4! Well done to 

the children, parents/carers and staff of Whitchurch Primary School who created an Easter Bonnet just 

before the holiday! Children at our school disco enjoyed a Whitchurch tradition that’s goes back to the 

1960s, at least! Thank you again for supporting this wonderful event! 

 
 

RELATIONSHIPS, SEX and HEALTH EDUCATION: This term children in all year groups from Year 

2 up will begin learning about Relationships, sex and health (RSHE) as they do every year at Whitchurch 

Primary School. In the younger years children learn what it is to remain clean and healthy, whilst older 

children will learn about sexual reproduction and the menstrual cycle, for example. Should you wish to 

view the materials used in advance please do contact the school through email, text message or in person 

and Mr Hornsby will arrange a date to display the materials. 

 

ATTENDANCE: Well done all as attendance continues 

to rise. In fact, we have now overtaken schools in our local  

area, and are just below all in our trust! Keep it up! In fact,  

do keep coming to school every day, on time, as you  

wouldn’t Want to miss…. 

 

 

CHLOE’S FARM! Coming this term! A visit from, Chloe’s farm, an educational organisation who will 

bring farm animals small and large to the Whitchurch School field. With no date announcement, make sure 

you’re in school, on time, every day to ensure you don’t miss this fantastic experience! 

  
 

PTA RAGS2RICHES: The above event is generously funded by our PTA, who raise funds through 

events such as our school disco, the profits of which are then put back in to exciting and inspiring events 

for our children! Another revenue stream they have is from our ‘Rags2Riches’ clothing collection, that will 

take place next week, on Friday 26th April. See over leaf for more details! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: Last term’s final week’s showcase and praise champions! 

 
 

 

 

 

PHSPORTS: Having enjoyed a 

successful Easter 

Holiday club, in which we had 

upwards of 20 

Children on some days, PHSports 

draw your  

Attention to their May holiday 

club. As usual 

This will run at our school, 

featuring a  

Variety of activities and events. 

Please note this will run from 

Tuesday to Friday,  

As Monday is a Bank Holiday. 

 

RELIGIONS AND CULTURES: 

More than 15% of our children 

speak a different language when at 

home, and many experience 

different cultures and religions to 

each other. Should you as a 

parent/carer wish to come in and 

speak about your religion, culture 

or background please speak to Mr 

Hornsby on the gate! 

 
 


